
Open Air Cinema – FAQ 
IS THIS EVENT FREE? 
Yes!  We are putting this event on for your enjoyment as people of the Tadpole Community.  There will be no entry 
fee and no tickets issued.   There will be food and drink available for you to purchase, plus a limited number of 
deckchairs for which we will collect a donation of £2 each.  The proceeds from the deckchairs will go to Charity 
(Charity to be decided). 
 
I’M A TADPOLE RESIDENT, AND HAVEN’T RECEIVED AN INVITATION.  CAN I STILL COME ALONG? 
Yes, the event is open to all Tadpole Residents and families (private homeowners and HA), plus the school 
communities.  We have only been able to send email invitations to residents who have previously provided their 
email addresses to Preim.  Flyers will be sent to all residences as well. 
 
I WANT TO REGISTER MY INTEREST NOW, HOW CAN I DO THIS IF I HAVEN’T GOT AN EMAIL OR A FLYER YET? 
Visit the Community Website: tadpolegardenvillage.com/cinema 
 
DO I NEED TO REGISTER ON BOTH THE WEBSITE AND VIA THE EMAIL? 
No, just register once.  The reason we are asking this is to gauge the size of the event.   
 
CAN I BRING FRIENDS? 
We cannot exclude anyone from the event, and we would love to see as many of you there as possible.  However, 
we are sure that you will also want to respect that this is a community event, and in this spirit, we have only 
publicised it within the community. 
 
CAN CHILDREN ATTEND? 
The Film “The Greatest Showman” is rated PG.  According to the British Board of Film Classification, this is defined as 
follows: PG Parental Guidance. General viewing, but some scenes may be unsuitable for young children. A PG 
film should not unsettle a child aged around eight or older. Unaccompanied children of any age may watch, but 
parents are advised to consider whether the content may upset younger, or more sensitive, children. 
 
WHAT FACILITIES WILL BE AVAILABLE ON THE NIGHT? 
Limited toilets including one disabled.  There will be a food vendor selling hot food, plus a mobile pub serving 
alcohol, and a stall selling hot chocolate, coffee and crepes.   In terms of seating, 150 deckchairs will be available on a 
first-come-first-served basis, for a donation of £2.  You may wish to bring your own seating. 
 
WHAT TIME WILL IT END? 
We estimate a finish time of 10.00pm approximately. 
 
WILL THERE BE HEADPHONES OR SURROUND SOUND? 
Surround sound.  Therefore some houses nearer to the site will be able to hear the event until approximately 
10.00pm. 
 
CAN WE PARK ON SITE? 
There is no parking available.  The land is owned by the Community Interest Company, and we have been asked to 
stress that people should arrive on foot.   
 
ANY OTHER ADVICE? 
The event will proceed whatever the weather!  We recommend that you bring warm / weatherproof clothing. 
We ask that you respect your community and environment by taking your litter home. 


